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We are opposed to the proposed adoption legislation for same-sex couples.

This is because

1. ltis not the wish of ;rhe vast majority of people.

2. ltis not in the best interests of the children themselves. Children need a mother and a father -
not two (2) mothers nor two (2) fathers. By growing up in such a relationship, it provides the child
with completely the wrong perspective on life.

We would you refer you in that regard to the attached document (also located at)
www.gendermatters.org.au

“21 Reasons Why Gender Matters"

Regards

John Flanagan
Non-Custodial Parents Party (Equal Parenting).



